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Corporation of the Township of Southgate
185657 Grey County Rd 9 - RR 1

Dundalk, ON NOC 180

June23,2027

Dear Mayor & Councillors;

We are writing to express our deepest thanks for your continued support of the Louise Marshall Hospital
Foundation. lt is generous gifts from donors like you that allow us to purchase vital equipment for our
local hospital, and help to keep quality healthcare close to home.

As the hospital nears completion of the Redevelopment and Expansion project, we are excited about the
many improvements on site, including our redesigned Donor Wall. We feel that the new design truly
reflects the strong sense of community that surrounds our rural hospital. lt is our pleasure to inform
you that have moved up on our Donor Wall to the level of Benefactor. Congratulationsl

We are so pleased to be able to showcase the contributions of our donors with this new wall. However,
if you would prefer your support remain anonymous, please contact the Foundation office as soon as
possible.

There is no way to fully express our thanks for your continued support. We at the Louise Marshall
Hospital Foundation are always inspired by the dedication and generosity of donors like yourself who
answer the call to give again and again.

Warm Regards,
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Amy Van Huss

Development Officer
The Mount Forest Louise Marshall Hospital Foundation

630 Dublin St, Mount Forest, ON N0G 213 | avanhuss@louisemarshollfoundation.ca I 519-323-2210 x.77771
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